
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
February 15, 2022 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Be advised that the Town of Carver has received a number of cases of 

Covid 19 test kits and will be making test kits available to residents of the 

Town of Carver.  Kits will be distributed in an area between the rear of 

Town Hall and the EMS Building on Saturday, February 19th between the 

hours of 9am and 1pm.   

 

Only one kit (2 tests per kit) per household and proof of residency is 

required. 
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